We had lots of Fun---.!!!!

Look at us dressed up for the

Halloween.

Here is the Newsletter for the month of October 2020—

2021. The children are settled and happy in the learning
environment and they are paired up well with the
teachers. The month of October came up with lots of
excitement for us. We celebrated Halloween, dress up
party was organized for our little ones across the
Centre, ASD, ECCE and the creche in their play pods.
Teachers and kids dressed up in costumes of pumpkin,
Fairy, Batman etc. we all enjoyed the treats and had lots
of fun. Children learnt letters, numbers, shapes, etc. We
have new roles and new staff joined the team this month.

Taranpreet Kohli

I am Highly enthusiastic and
motivated individual. A graduate
in M.Sc. Applied Behavior

Reading Time sparks the
child's imagination and
stimulate curiosity, helps in
developing social skills and
communication skills.

Analysis from Trinity College
Dublin. I am practicing We are delighted to introduce
psychology for 4 years in different | | YOU t0 our Assistant Manager of
fields and areas to be able to help HOPE, Inchicore Mr.
Taranpreet Kohli, who
started his role on 5" of October
2020. We wish Taran all the very
best!!

and learn. I believe in positivity
and I grow with the mantra of
spreading it all around.
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